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MOTA-ENGIL INFORMS ABOUT THE SIGNING OF A CONTRACT IN MEXICO AMOUNTING 
TO €1.3 BILLION 
 

 
 
MOTA-ENGIL S.G.P.S., S.A. (“MOTA-ENGIL”) informs that its subsidiary MOTA-ENGIL MEXICO, in partnership with 

CRRC, has signed a railway contract worth €1.3 billion. 

 
The scope of the contract above referred provides for the construction of Lines 4, 5 and 6 of the Monterrey 

subway, with an extension of 36 km, establishes  an estimated duration of 5 years and will contribute to improve the 

mobility solutions of the Monterrey city. 

 

With the award of this project, MOTA-ENGIL consolidates its position in Mexico as one of the main railway 

players. 

 
   

Porto, October, 3, 2022 

 

THE REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE MARKET RELATIONS 
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